Moorside Primary School Beaconsfield Street Newcastle upon Tyne NE4 5AW

Telephone: 0191 272 0239

Email: admin@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk
www.moorside.newcastle.sch.uk

Head Teacher: L Hall

Email: linda.hall@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk

2nd March 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

We would like to welcome the children back to school after their half-term break and hope that you and your families are well.

Would you please ensure that your child(ren) have their reading folders and P.E. kits in school every day.

World Book Day - Thursday 3rd March 2022

To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday March 3rd, the children will be taking part in reading activities throughout the day at school. Also your child(ren) will come home this week with a book voucher that entitles them to a £1 book available from some book shops and supermarkets. Alternatively, the voucher can be used towards a book of a higher cost.

Comic Relief - Red Nose Day Friday 18th March 2022

Comic Relief is a major charity based in the UK which strives to create a "just" world, free from poverty. They raise funds to tackle the root causes of poverty and social injustice. On Friday 18th March 2022 Comic Relief are celebrating "Red Nose Day" and there are many fundraising activities taking place all over the country.

To celebrate and raise funds for Comic Relief at Moorside, your child can wear red or non-uniform clothing.

For those parents wishing to donate, we would ask them to send their child(ren) in with a silver coin which we will pass on to Comic Relief.

Yours Sincerely,

L. Hall

L. Hall Head Teacher

